
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

JULY 2022

DERBY STREET

Dates for the Diary:
FRIDAY 22ND JULY - LAST DAY OF TERM

For term time children only will be 
CONTINUED THROUGH JULY - CHILDREN’S ART WEEKS 

FRIDAY 29TH JULY – NATIONAL FRIENDSHIP DAY
MONDAY 18TH JULY - SCHOOL LEAVERS GRADUATION TEA PARTY

with parents  – more information to follow
WEEK COMMENCING 18TH JULY - LEAVERS WEEK 

more information to follow

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING ….
The Farmers and the Little Lambs have both enjoyed celebrating the Queens jubilee we have been joining in with so 
many exciting activities linking to the royal family, we have enjoyed creating their own London bus from boxes and 
building big ben with the bricks and we introduced a new story called ‘The queens hat’. 
The Farmers have loved joining in with sports week at nursery and we have had lots of pictures sent in from home linking 
to all the different sports that the children have been joining in with outside of nursery. The Farmers have been taking part 
in various sports events but especially liked our game of hopscotch where they managed to improve on their balancing 
skills as well as incorporating maths and counting. 
The Farmers have also been enjoying the lovely weather by created their very own ice cream parlour, they used shaving 
foam, food colouring, sprinkles, and ice cream cones and made excellent ice cream men and ladies as they role played 
alongside each other enhancing their communication and language skills. 
The Little Lambs have had a brilliant time exploring their new bubble babies activity which has cooled them down in the 
hot weather, they have used their senses to explore the different textures such as sponges, nail brushes, flannels etc… 
and enjoyed splashing in the bubbles. 
The children in the Little Lambs room also really engaged in their book of the week which was ‘Pass the jam Jim’. We 
have had some amazing pictures sent in from parents at home making their own jam tarts alongside their children and 
some of them even went and delivered their jam tarts to their neighbours!

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT ….. 
We will be in our last month before we say goodbye to some of our school leavers so we will be continuing to prepare 
them for school with school readiness activities and the Little Lambs will be focusing on senses and messy play.


